INAUGURAL PRESIDENTIAL $1 COINS

TRADITIONAL SUBJECTS, UNIQUE DESIGN

February 15, 2007
release date

STRONG PUBLIC INTEREST EXPECTED

Edge May 2007
lettering release

August 2007
release

FREE EDUCATIONAL AND INFORMATIONAL
MATERIALS AVAILABLE

www.usmint.gov/$1coin

November 2007 Reverse side
release of coin

MAKE PLANS TO ORDER COINS NOW

The United States Mint and the Federal
Reserve are working in partnership to make
it easier than ever to get supplies of unmixed,
rolled Presidential $1 Coins.

The circulating coins will be distributed exclusively to
depository institutions, which will provide them to the
general public and businesses.

Each Presidential $1 Coin will have a six-week period
during which the Federal Reserve will distribute the
new coins to depository institutions only in wrapped,
unmixed rolls of $25, packaged in boxes of $1,000. The
minimum order will be $1,000. These unmixed boxes will
be available for order from two weeks prior to each coin’s
release date through four weeks after its introduction.
Coins received prior to the appointed release dates must
be securely stored until the scheduled debut. The boxes
will be sealed and clearly indicate the date on which they
can be released to the public.

Initial research shows that the George Washington $1
Coin will be among the most popular of the Presidential
$1 Coins. Depository institutions can begin ordering
on February 1, 2007. Release to businesses and the
public will begin two weeks later on February 15, 2007.
Depository institutions will be able to continue ordering
unmixed quantities of the George Washington $1 Coin
for four weeks following the coin’s release date.

After the six-week period, the Federal Reserve will
fill orders for $1 coins using its customary practice
of providing loose, mixed dollar coins in bags. When
each new Presidential $1 Coin is released, the special
ordering process begins again.

Are you a customer or business? Talk to your financial
institution about your interest in the new Presidential
$1 Coin Program and their plans for ordering.

You may sign up now for the Presidential $1 Coin
Program Newsletter at www.usmint.gov/$1coin to
get the most up-to-date information.





